
 

 
 
 

The Education Alliance (operating as South Hunsley School and Sixth Form College) is a charitable limited 
company registered in England and Wales No. 7542211 whose registered office is at the above address. 
 

To: Parents/Carers of All Year 11 Students 
 
Our Ref: 87901993 
 
_ March 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Year 11 GCSE Set for Success Evening Resources 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Set for Success evening on Tuesday. We hope you 
found the evening useful. We have been very grateful for the positive feedback received, both on 
the evening and since. We are always looking to improve these events so if you have a few 
moments, please use the link at the bottom of this letter to give any feedback you would like to 
share. 
 
Below you will find the main information shared on the evening including: 

- Weekly timetable of lunch time and afterschool revision, these are open to all students 
unless otherwise stated. 

- Recommended revision resources for each subject area, including a number of free online 
resources. 

- Exams. 
- Frequently Asked Questions. 
- A guide to revision and wellbeing during exams. 

 
Slides from Presentations 
The slide decks for the presentations given on Tuesday evening for English, Maths, Science and 
Revision/Wellbeing are available here: https://southhunsley.org.uk/curriculum/GCSE-Support/ 
 
Exam Dates 
As of Monday 3 March, there are eight school weeks until the first written GCSE exams on 
Thursday 8 May. For students who are studying Art, Drama, Languages, Sports, and Music there 
will be additional assessments before the formal start to the exam session.  
 
The final date that all students need to make sure they are available for in the exams window is 
Wednesday 25 June. This is a contingency date and will only be used if another exam has been 
postponed from its originally scheduled date.  
 
Your child will receive a paper copy of their exam timetable shortly, and an electronic copy will also 
be emailed to parents and carers. A copy of the full exam timetable is available for your reference 
on the school website here: https://southhunsley.org.uk/parent-information/exam-information/.  
 

https://southhunsley.org.uk/parent-information/exam-information/


   
 

   
 

English Revision 
We will shortly publish our revision programme for English. The sessions each week focus on a 
particular theme, allowing flexibility and the opportunity to attend different subjects on different 
weeks.  
 
Easter Revision Sessions 
We will also shortly publish the revision programme for the Easter break. This will be emailed to 
parents and shared with students in school. 
 
Feedback on Set for Success Evening 
If you attended our evening on Tuesday and would like to provide any feedback, please click here: 
https://forms.office.com/e/emkCvhbQmZ 
 
We would like to wish all of our students best of luck in their final GCSE exams. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Mr B Gray 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/emkCvhbQmZ

